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Embankment construction and services relocation in South 
Grafton  
The NSW Government is funding the new $240 million Grafton bridge. As 
part of the work, embankment construction and the relocation of utility 
services will start in South Grafton in early February. 
Work on bridge embankment construction and relocation of power, water, sewerage and 

communications services will start in South Grafton in the week beginning 6 February 2017. 

Embankment construction will start in the vicinity of the Clarence River between the Iolanthe Street and 

Through Street intersection. The relocation of utility services will involve moving high-powered tension 

lines underground. This work will start in the area north of Bunnings Warehouse adjacent to the Pacific 

Highway. 

The work will last about two months, weather permitting.  

How will the work affect you? 
Some services may be disrupted during the relocation of power, water and fibre optic cables. Affected 

residents and businesses will be contacted in advance of any proposed interruptions. 

There will be a minimal increase in trucks and light vehicles to the site via Spring and Through streets. 

There may be some noise, dust and vibration impacts associated with construction for nearby 

businesses, landowners and residents in Butters Lane, however we will minimise these impacts as much 

as possible. 

Traffic control will be in place at Butters Lane during the construction period to manage traffic for the 

safety of motorists and workers.  

The project team appreciates your patience and understanding during this work and apologises for any 
inconvenience it may cause. 

Contact 
If you would like to make an enquiry or complaint, or to register your general feedback, please contact 

the Community Relations Team on 1800 918 759. Alternatively you can send an email to 

graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au; write to PO Box 546 Grafton NSW 2460 or visit the 

Community Display Centre at the corner of Duke and Pound Street, Grafton.  
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For more information on this project visit www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge       

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 918 759 

 
 
 

http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge

	Embankment construction and services relocation in South Grafton
	The NSW Government is funding the new $240 million Grafton bridge. As part of the work, embankment construction and the relocation of utility services will start in South Grafton in early February.
	How will the work affect you?
	Contact



